Well August is almost over and I'm hoping everyone has had a good summer. The rain in the last few weeks has done wonders for the golf course. There are still a few rough spots on a few greens but Zac and US Lawns crews are working to resolve these issues.

The Besty Drane 2 Lady scramble was held August 6^{th.} 19 teams participated in the tournament and the team of Taylor and Ledbetter was declared the winners due to weather after a rain delay of an hour & half.

Green Oaks Golf Club is holding a 2 man 4 ball Tournament Aug 27 & 28 hope to see a lot of Green Oaks players. Coming up September 10-11 is a 3 Person Scramble so make your plans to get a team up and play in it.

At the August 15 board meeting it was voted on to hold a Draw Down to raise money for Green Oaks Golf Club. Tickets are on sale now in the Pro Shop or see a board member. The Draw down will be held on December 3, 2016. This will be a Draw Down with the Last ticket winning \$2,500.00, 2nd Place - \$1000.00, 3rd Place - \$500.00, 4th Place - \$250.00, 5th Place - \$250.00. There will be a FREE BUFFET AND OPEN BAR only 125 Tickets will be sold. The money that is earned will be used to cover emergency expenses that continuously spring up in the Fall and Winter months.

<u>Do Not Forget Monday August 29th is Special Membership meeting @ 7pm.</u>

A committee was formed of Greg Bryant, Sam Shoemake, Sonya Presnall and Roger Wade to brainstorm some ideas to increase Membership and make Green Oaks better. These ideas will be presented at this meeting.

We had one new member for the month William Swinconos. If you see William welcome him to the Green Oaks family.

Sorry to say I left Bruce Stevens name off the letter for helping place new tee box signs up, thanks Bruce for your hard work and help.

Mike Spalding

President

Board of Directors